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SPECIAL MEETING OF THE 

SELECTBOARD & WATER COMMISSION 

Temporary Town Office (86 Mountain Road) 

Monday, July 10th 2017, 5:00pm 

Unapproved 

 

 

Selectboard members: Charlie Hancock-chair, Darren Drevik-vice chair, Mark Brouillette, Colin 

Sorenson (absent), Jacob Racusin (absent) 

 

Visitors: Deanna Robitaille-Town Clerk/Treasurer 

Clerk: Elizabeth Reighley 

 

Charlie called the meeting to order at 5:15 

 

1. Review and make any changes to the agenda. No changes 

2. Set the Municipal Tax Rate for 2017. Board members reviewed with Deanna, Town 

Treasurer, tax rate computations for this years’ projected budgetary needs in comparison 

to the previous year. Discussion was had. Mark motioned to set the Local Municipal 2017 

Tax Rate at 0.4382, seconded by Darren, and the motion passed unanimously. 

 

Darren motioned to end the meeting, seconded by Mark, and the board adjourned at 5:21pm 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Elizabeth Reighley 
 


